
10 Years of Delivering Smiles in a Backpack 

PackSac Smiles Organization just celebrated its 10th Anniversary in the summer of 2014. 
Over the past 10 years we have supported over 1200 children with clothes, school   
essentials and books with the goal of promoting a positive attitude about returning to 
school and encouraging literacy.  
 
We want to thank the many volunteers, individual sponsors and businesses who have  
supported us over the past 10 years in delivering a program to help children in our  
community. Our partnerships with the school boards have assisted us with the selection 
of children.  Service groups and community networks  have assisted us with our   
fundraising efforts each year.  We have successfully transitioned to include supporting  
children with school uniform needs and extending our program to the French School 
Boards.  
 
As a board, we are passionate about helping children and dedicated to planning and  
fundraising each year . For the first time in 10 years, we have had to increase the cost 
from $130 to $150 per backpack.  
 
We are thankful to our resourceful and caring shoppers that have helped with keeping 
our costs down for so many years.  
 
As an organization, we are very proud of the impact we have on children in our  
community, the credibility we have established and the dedicated volunteer network  
we have built. 
 
We welcome any opportunity to share our story with your workplace or organization.  
 
Thank you to everyone for helping us deliver smiles to the children of our community. 

    It is important to us to:  

 respect and ensure the 
confidentiality of all the 
children and their families 

 focus on helping children 
and not why their need 
exists 

 provide quality goods 

 spend as little money as 
possible on administration 

 ensure that the school 
teachers and Principals 
identify children based on 
their observations 

 recruit volunteers for  
     various tasks 
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A back to school program 
supporting children in our 

 community. 
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Year of Operation 

10 Years of Backpacks 2005 - 2014 



Thank you to our 2014 Contributors 

Service and Community Group Donors 
 Beta Sigma Phi Lambda Master Chapter 

 Beta Sigma Phi Preceptor ETA 

 Calvin Presbyterian Church Outreach          
Committee 

 Catholic Women's League 

 Club Richelieu North Bay 

 Ferris Lions 

 Friends of the Callander Library 

 IODE Dr. Herbert A. Bruce Chapter 

 Lions Club of Powassan 

 Living Fit Fundraising Committee 

 North Bay Bell Volunteers 

 North Bay Elks Lodge #25 

 North Bay Lions Club 

 North Bay Order of the Royal Purple            
Lodge #170 

 North Bay Presbytery Development fund 

 The Kiwanis Club of Nipissing 

 The Stockfish Family Foundation 

 Toskan Casale Foundation 

 Trinity United Church 

 Trinity United Church Women 

 United Way 

 YPI Fundraiser 

Corporate & Business Donors  
 Allstate Insurance 

 Assante Wealth Management 

 Atlas Copco 

 Community Living Respite  Pro-
gram Services  

 Creative Learning 

 Cross Fit 705 

 Effecto De Ondas Inc. 

 EW Norman Public School 

 Guy's Tire Sales Inc. 

 Kennedy Insurance Agency Ltd. 

 Knight Piesold Ltd 

 Knox Insurance Brokers Ltd. Staff 

 KPMG LLP 

 Mike Johnson Insurance Services       

 

 Nipissing University 

 Parker’s Your Independent Grocer 

 Performance Auto & Tire Service 

 Phil's Lakeshore Pharmasave 

 Quality Hardwoods 

 Rebuilt Resources 

 Shoppers Drug Mart Social Club 

 Symetrics 

 TD Bank Group 

 The Children, Friends and Families 
of Friends Forever Childcare Centre 

 The Thomson Team 

 Tim Wong Pharmacy c/o Glenn's  
Pharmacy 

Individual Donors  
 John & Barb Alexander 

 Lise & Clem Amyotte 

 John & Daphne Andrews 

 Gabrielle Bascombe 

 Bev Beaudette 

 Glenda Beilhartz 

 Barbara Biederman-Bukowski 

 Diane Brereton 

 William & Doris Rae                       
Brownlee 

 Barb Brunette 

 Judy Bryer 

 Marilyn & David Buchanan 

 David Butti 

 Jeffrey & Virginia Campbell 

 Barbara Castrilli 

 Cindy Collins 

 Donna Cornick 

 Donna Evans 

 Liane Eyre 

 Louise Gagne 

 Meggan Grabiec 

 Pamela Griffin 

 Lisa Hackney 

 Joan & John Hartnett 

 Lynda Herst 

 Judy Lefreniere 

 Connie Levert 

 Helga Lorek  

 Pat Madill 

 Laurie Marcella 

 Mae McDonald 

 Jennifer McElroy 

 Donna Molloy 

 Joan Nabb 

 Carol Nichols Tremblay 

 Nichola Norman 

 Nancy Pilon 

 Eleanor Rennick 

 Judith & Rose James 

 Jayne & Ray Stockfish Irwin 

 Vicky Sutherland 

 Bud & Geneva Thompson 

 Debbie Tibbles 

 Pat & Alan Williams 

 Marie Wiltsey 

Youth Philanthropy Initiative 

Morgan Wanka 

 &  

Jenna Shortt 
 

The Youth Philanthropy Initiative is 
a one-of-a-kind experience that 
engages young people in social 
change and empowers them to 

participate in the growth of  
compassionate communities.  

Morgan & Jenna raised over $400 
for the organization and their  

project about PackSac Smiles  won 
$5000 for PackSac Smiles. 

 
Thank you Morgan & Jenna! 

Donations in Kind  

 Dr . Shawn Ferguson  Parker’s Your Independent Grocer 

 Dr. D. Karim  Gateway Home Hardware 

 Dr. Latour, Lakeshore Dental  West Ferris Nursery 

 Callander Bay Dental  Crime Stoppers 

 North Care Dental  Mike & Lori’s No Frills 



The Personalized Back to School Backpack  

W 
e take pride in the completion of our backpacks, 

and honoring the specific likes of each child! 

All backpack items have been carefully selected 

to fit the needs of each individual child.   This includes  

favorite colour, characters, age, and gender of the child. 

Each backpack includes: 

 sturdy pants       

 long-sleeved shirt       

 short-sleeved shirt 

 running shoes   

 socks       

 underwear       

 

 lunch bag       

 book 

 school supplies      

 snacks        

 dental hygiene items     

A “Thank You” means so much 



Our 2014-2015  Board of Directors  

Back Row,  Left to Right :  Nancy Birtch, Treasurer; Darlene Tripp, Chairperson; 

Kelli Couroux, Inventory & Delivery;  Kelly Ryan, Director;  

Margaret Thomson,  Director;  Carole Kerrigan,  Director;  

Louise Gauthier, Volunteer Coordinator 

 

Front Row, Left to Right : Tarian Shortt, Vice Chair & School Liaison; 

Sandra Rozicki,  Director; Whitney Plamondon, Secretary;   

Linda Wilkinson, Director  

 
 

 

 Donate funds 

 Sponsor a child for $150 

 Volunteer your time 

 Shop for a child 

 Have a fun day at your office to raise funds 

For more information 

please contact us at  

info@packsacsmiles.com  

or 705-492-4747  

Visit our website 

www.pacsacksmiles.com 

 

PackSac Smiles is always up for a challenge! For the last two years we  
tackled the challenge of providing uniforms to students in area  schools.  
 
A special “Thank You” to Mr. Alain Legrand, Principal from École  
secondaire catholique Algonquin.  Mr. Legrand has been a solid  

supporter of our program and ensured we benefitted from his school  

discount the first year we purchased uniforms for children at  

Algonquin.  The following year Mr. Legrand introduced our School  

Liaison, Tarian Shortt, to Mr. Paul Martin, National Sales Director for RJ 

McCarthy Uniforms. 

 
Mr. Legrand had been such a cheerleader for our program and Mr. Martin was 
so impressed with what we were doing to help the children of our community 
he provided an amazing discount for our uniform purchases for the students 
at Algonquin and West Ferris Secondary Schools.  To top it all off, he also 
asked to be contacted next year to see what he could do to support us in our 
next  campaign.   

On behalf of PackSac Smiles and all those kids that 
started school with new uniform tops from our  
program, THANK YOU Mr. Legrand and Mr. Martin! 
Your generosity and support does not go unnoticed 
and is very much appreciated!  
We will call you our Uniform Angels!   

Uniform does not mean “One Size Fits All” 

 A SPECIAL THANKS TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS FOR TEN GREAT YEARS! 

HELPING 

IS  AS 

EASY AS  


